
23/08/2020 

MR Tim Fielding 
AVE 
NSW 
fldngtm@yahoo.com.au 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

Hi, I am all for the construction for a Telecommunications Tower in North Curl Curl. This is 
because the current infrastructure is insufficient to complete phone calls on any Mobile 
Service, or Work From Home on a regular basis.

I cannot stress enough the importance of having a working Mobile Phone service along 
Headland Road, or just below it, in an Emergency. Right now I have to use Internet Voice 
Services because with the current mobile service - the dropouts are too frequent.

Further, the quality of the Internet Service in the area is not adequate for working from home in 
the long term. To continue my job, I will need to catch 2-3 buses each way 5 days a week (or 2 
buses and a Ferry, or Tram/Train/Ferry/Bus connections). This will definitely add to my Carbon 
Footprint and limit the enjoyment and use of the park which I pay Rates to use.

I believe that an adequate solution can be worked out to accommodate for the native habitat 
and the needs of residents.
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Subject: Online Submission


